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February 16, 2017 

 

Dear Hinsdale Parent/Guardian, 

 

You are receiving this letter because you have a child who is about to enter grade ten or eleven. 

 

We have scheduled a meeting to explain the options available to your child and to assist with scheduling.  

The meeting for these students will be on Wednesday, March 1 at 6 PM in the cafeteria. 

 

Mrs. Brault will explain how online course selections work and will provide an overview of the required 

and elective options, including opportunities at the Windham Regional Career Center (WRCC).  

Sophomores will have the opportunity to visit WRCC in March.  Ms. Thompson will address any questions 

regarding Extended Learning Opportunities.  There will be Programs of Studies available that evening for 

your use but please feel free to look in advance online for the 2017-2018 version! 

 

Students will have the opportunity to sign up online while in attendance on March 1.  While students are 

working with staff on their selections, Mrs. Brault will speak with parents about early career planning as 

well as the PSAT/SAT process. 

 

Students who are not in attendance at the March 1 meeting, will be able to begin the registration process in 

school on Friday, March 3. 

 

While the meeting on March 1 is to assist students currently in grades nine and ten and their parents, we 

realize that many of you have children in more than one grade level; if you attend this meeting, you may 

pick up the instructions for online course selection for all of your children. 

 

Due to the time constraints we face in scheduling for next year, the online course selection must be 

completed by Monday, March 6, 2017. 

 

We hope you are able to attend.  If you have any questions, please call Mrs. Brault at 336-5984, x7810. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann L. Freitag 


